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MEC MAJUBA WELCOMES REVIVAL OF BUDGET PROCESS 

 

The MEC for Finance, Mr. Bonakele Majuba, has welcomed the revival of the 2024 

Mpumalanga Appropriation Bill. 

 

The motion presented by the Chief Whip of the Majority Party was adopted by the 

Provincial Legislature on Tuesday, 9 July 2024. 

 

The effect of the motion is that the seventh legislature will resume processing the 

Appropriation Bill from the point where the sixth administration left off. 

 

"The Provincial Government welcomes this decision as it confirms the correctness of the 

budget process undertaken by the sixth Administration. It also provides certainty to the 

financial administration and governance in the Provincial Government, ensuring continuity 

of critical service delivery on programs set in motion for the first quarter of the financial 

year," said MEC Majuba. 

 

The Bill proposed total expenditure amounting to R61.6 billion for the 2024/25 financial 

year. 

 

For inquiries, please contact Mr Letshela Jonas on 079 500 0154  
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